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           10th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you will be aware this Friday is Children in Need day, Friday 13th November.  To raise funds for 
this worthy cause we usually hold an own clothes day and ask each child to bring in a £1 donation 
in return.  I am though, very aware that times are not usual and that parents have just recently 
been asked to support the poppy appeal with the sale of poppies in school. 

The focus in school for this year’s Children in Need, is to make children’s mental health and 
wellbeing the number one priority. Therefore, we are going to be focusing on ‘Acts of Kindness’. 
This will start on Friday 13th November and will run until Friday 20th.  I have attached some 
suggestions for acts of kindness to this letter.  Obviously some of these we are unable to do under 
the latest COVID restrictions, however, please feel free to complete any of your own. It would be 
really lovely to be able to share these with the children, staff and parents and see what the children 
have been inspired to do. If you are happy for photos to be shared publically via our newsletter and 
Facebook page please send them to principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk  before 20th 
November. 

For those of you who wish to, we will have a donation bucket on both gates on Friday morning and 
afternoon.  However, I am very aware that personal finances may not be what they used to and so 
therefore there is no requirement to donate.  Children should continue to come to school in their 
uniform on the day but are able to wear Children In Need accessories e.g Pudsey ear headbands 

etc again there is no expectation for these to be purchased and worn to school, it is optional. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

   

 
N  M Badger 
Principal 
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